
Prof. Bernard F. Rodrigues, Dean, SBSB, receiving the 
Prof. C. V. Subramanian Memorial Award by the 
Mycological Society of India on 27th November 2024 at 
the National Conference on “Fungal Frontiers: 
Biodiversity, Biomolecules and Bioengineering 
Applications for Sustainable Perspectives and 51st 
Annual Meeting of the Mycological Society of India 
(MSI),” organized by Department of Botany (CAS), Jai 
Narain Vyas University, Jodhpur (Rajasthan).  
 

Congratulations Prof Rodrigues! 
 
 

 

 

 

https://www.unigoa.ac.in/faculty/bernard-f-rodrigues.html

